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HIPAA 5010 billing requirements apply to  
paper claims 
The Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) ASC X12 version 5010 outlined billing requirements that 

apply to Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) 837 Professional (837P) Electronic Data Interchange (EDI) transac-

tions. The IHCP will also apply these billing requirements to paper and Web interChange claim submissions. 

Effective May 21, 2012, for CMS-1500 claims submitted via paper, the qualifiers “PXC” for taxonomy and “G2” for Legacy 

Provider Identifier (LPI) are accepted. The qualifiers “ZZ” for taxonomy and “1D” for LPI continue to be accepted after May 

21, 2012. The taxonomy qualifier for UB-04 claims continues to be “B3.” A qualifier is required when entering the IHCP LPI 

or a taxonomy code.  

The affected fields on the CMS-1500 Claim Form are Fields 17a, 24I, and 33b – Qualifier for taxonomy and LPI (referring, 

rendering, and billing provider numbers).  

Please note: A taxonomy code may be needed to establish a one-to-one National Pro-

vider Identifier (NPI)/LPI match if the provider has multiple locations. Atypical providers 

must continue billing with the LPI. The IHCP encourages all waiver providers with both 

NPIs and LPIs to bill using only the LPI. 
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If you have questions about this publication, please con-

tact Customer Assistance at (317) 655-3240 in the Indian-

apolis local area or toll-free at 1-800-577-1278. 

QUESTIONS? 

If you need additional copies of this publication, please 

download them from indianamedicaid.com. To receive 

email notices of future IHCP publications, subscribe to 

IHCP E-mail Notifications. 
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Provider education 
2012 IHCP Annual Provider Seminar now at new location! 

The Indiana Health Coverage Program’s (IHCP’s) Annual Provider 

Seminar is scheduled for October 23-25, 2012, at the Caribbean 

Cove Hotel and Water Park in northwest Indianapolis. Watch for 

more information coming your way in IHCP publications and on indi-

anamedicaid.com. Plan now to attend! 

Don’t miss second-quarter provider workshops, going on 
now through the end of June 

The Indiana Health Coverage Program’s (IHCP’s) second-quarter provider workshops continue throughout the state 

now through June 26. Sessions include an HP Virtual Room session June 21. For more information and to register, see 

the Provider Education page of indianamedicaid.com.  
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